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Response Letter 
 
RE:  Telecom Facility Co –Locate at Harvest and Alexander  
 Case Number: 2018-6033-00 (Sprint ID:  DN90XCD15) 
 
Dear City of Aurora Planning and Development Team;  
 
Please find attached the third submittal items to include the revised drawings per the requested changes as 
well as the requested drainage letter.  
 
Civil Engineering Comments have been addressed with the same type of all-weather surface proposed per 
the submittal comments. The original dirt access path that was proposed is the existing maintenance access 
for Xcel. We were simply using the same access to minimize the impact on the parcel and the surrounding 
area. Access has been revised and the erosion notes and control has been added.  This route is shorter and 
Sprint would like to only add the upgrade to the shorter path, thus the revised access path as opposed to the 
originally proposed one.   
 
Please note that this revised access is the upgrade to the path as requested by Civil Engineer.   Also the 
road per the comments from Real Property DOES NOT impede any part of Harvest Road as vetted with 
Darren Akrie on 10/15/2018 (note the letter provided to me dated 10/4/2018) that include Mr. Akrie’s 
contact number  as 303.739.1331 is incorrect.  The correct number is 303.739.7113). 
 
I hope I have addressed all comments.  Thanks in advance for your time and I look forward to wrapping us 
this project.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
Mark Paiz  


